

# EGI-EUDAT ICOS Meeting (2017-04-18)

<https://indico.egi.eu/indico/category/165/>

## Agenda

- B2STAGE API usage examples
- Status STILT footprint tool
- ICOS user description documentation
- Presence EGI conference 9-12 May, Catania, Italy, <https://indico.egi.eu/indico/event/3249/>
- EUDAT summer school 3-7 July, Heraklion, Greece, <https://eudat.eu/summer-school-programme>

## Present

Maggie Hellström (ICOS)

André Bjärby (ICOS)

Ute Karstens (ICOS)

Hans van Piggelen (SURFsara)

Peter Gille (PDC)

Michaela Barth (PDC)

Diego Scardaci (EGI)

## Apologies

Matthew Viljoen (EGI)

## Actions

- Maggie and Peter contacting Paolo Donorio Demeo (CINECA) from WP5 about new B2STAGE HTTP API (presentation from meeting end of March in Garching available at [http://bit.ly/b2stage\\_munich\\_03\\_2017](http://bit.ly/b2stage_munich_03_2017)). Hans is working on documentation on all the services of EUDAT.
- Hans to lead update towards removing old data staging links (put it on agenda for next Friday in next internal meeting)
- André to discuss access to data schemes etc with STILT developers to evaluate the need for distributed filesystem. Preferable with having the mothology file from one machine? At the moment still consider both options. Distributed (or just network) filesystem doesn't have to be OneData, could also be nfs or lustre. Do we need to create VMs on demand?
- OneData versions available from repository are not compatible with each other. ICOS doesn't want to be the only beta tester of the software. Best to continue without OneData so far, until it is again of good enough quality. Diego to inform us when well tested production level system.
- rOCCI problem: André to open a ticket about it.

- Diego as primary contact point for EGI documentation. Michaela to compile a list of missing or lacking information based on step-by step guide and send it to egi-eudat list.
- Gergely Sipos is organising interoperability session at EGI conference. Also design infrastructure workshop, Federated Cloud session..., Matthew also chairing a session that mentions ICOS, does he need input? Aims: presenting the main results of collaborations between EGI and other RIs. Ute would be happy to prepare a short presentation describing the use-case, but not travelling there. Discuss with Matthew.
- Hans will be at the EUDAT summer school for the whole week. Hans would be willing to give a presentation if needed. Michaela to let him know more details.

AOB

Next meeting: Wednesday, 17th of May 10:00